
11/07/2020 

MRS Deborah Plunkett 
- 18 Lillie ST 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
debbiediddle@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I strongly oppose this application. My grandchildren regularly play at the fields and parks in 
Curl Curl and I do not want them exposed to this. We also live in walking distance to the area 
and this is a huge concern as we will be exposed 24/7. The tower will impact our families future 
health and I am not happy about this at all. Thousands of children use John Fisher park for 
recreation every week. This will impact there lives as well.
I strongly oppose this application now and in the future. 
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Subject: Online Submission


